
Safeguarding Concerns 

Are you concerned 

about a pupil? 

If you are worried about a pupil, then you must 

share your concerns 

Who’s Who 

If you have a concern about a member of 

staff, then speak to the Principal, Jon Mount 

Jon Mount, Principal 

Sara White, DSL 

Any concerns relating to the welfare and 

safety of pupils should be reported to the 

Designated Safeguarding Lead, Sara White 

All concerns relating to Early Help or attendance 

should be raised with the Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead, Hannah Smith. In the 

absence of Sara White, Safeguarding concerns 

should be reported to the Deputy DSL, Hannah. 

Hannah Smith, Deputy DSL 

If the Designated Safeguard Lead or 

Deputy Designated Safeguard Lead is 

unavailable, then please report your 

concerns to the Assistant Head of 

your Department Zoe Douthwaite Katie Lake 

Assistant Heads 

Olivia Stainrod 

If you have any on-line concerns requiring 

immediate action should be reported to Teresa, the 

online Safety Officer. 
Teresa Steel, On-line Safety Officer 


